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Captains Newsletter No. 5 
 
 
There are some grade changes in this newsletter, so please pass this onto team 
members. 
 

Player Grade Changes (effective on and from Monday February 27, 2012) 
 
The following provisional players have now been given a grade: 
 
Kingston: Mike Earney ITN 6.5 
 
St. Therese’s Scott Cowen ITN 7.0 
 
Glenorchy Billy Tameifuna ITN 8.0 
 
 
The following player has had a grade change: 
 
Upgrades: Sunshine: Greg Dennis to ITN 6.0 
 
 
Points forfeited 
Unfortunately, we have had to deduct points from Div 8 St. Therese’s Jaguars.  This was 
due to a players’ grade breaking the divisional limit in Round 14. 
 
 
60th Anniversary 
A reminder that the end of season dinner this year will encompass 60th anniversary 
celebrations.  A sub-committee has been established to organise this event.  Involvement 
from Clubs would be much appreciated.  We’re after photos, stories or any memorabilia 
which will reflect the history of our competition.  Please talk to your Club representative 
about this event. 
 
The cost to attendees will now be heavily subsidised.  Details to come.  Mark your 
calendars and remember to organise your baby sitters and/or your taxi ride home.   
Saturday May 5.  Alternatively, book a night’s accommodation at the Old Woolstore. 
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Feedback sought 
The committee is keen to hear what players think about individual pennants being 
awarded to winners.  If you were to win a pennant, would you like an individual pennant to 
keep or would you be happy if just one big one was printed for the Club?  Please discuss 
this with your Club delegate or alternatively email us. 
 
 
Finals Fill-in list 

• This finals fill-in list is now available from the following page:  
http://www.tennis.com.au/ayc/season 

 

• The list displays all players eligible to play in finals.  Any player on the list will be 
considered as approved to play as a finals replacement for any person above them on 
the list where it does not conflict with any existing Rules of the Association  

 

• Teams may request a fill in outside the constraints of the list that will be considered by 
the Committee.  

 

• The existing Rules of the Association regarding fill-ins for finals will remain in place. 
They can be viewed on the website at:  http://www.tennis.com.au/ayc/rules 

 
 
Contact us 
To contact us, please email ayctas@gmail.com or alternatively give your Club rep a call. 
 

 
 

Goodluck to everyone in finals! 
 
 
 
Julie Fletcher 
President 


